
 

 
  

July 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
I am writing to inform you about the ‘Introduction to Spanish’ booklet your child will be asked to complete over 
the summer as part of their induction to MHHS. 
 
As you may already be aware, students in our partner primary schools study Spanish from Years 3 to 6. To ensure 
your child makes a strong start in their Spanish lessons, our Modern Foreign Language Faculty have produced a 
booklet for name to complete before the beginning of the academic year which they have been given today at 
school, it can also be found on our Year 7 transition webpage.  
 
The booklet includes information, activities and Quizlet links on the following topics:  

• colours 
• months 
• days 
• animals 
• sports 
• food 
• adjectives 
• opinions 
• connectives 

 
Whilst we have made every effort to ensure the activities are accessible to students, if your child would like 
further guidance or support, they should contact Mr Stevens, Modern Foreign Languages Faculty Leader: 
j.stevens@mossleyhollins.com  
 
Yours faithfully,  
The MFL Team 
Mossley Hollins High School 
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